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May 31, 2017 
 
 
Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 
P. O. Box 47250  
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 
RE: Compliance Item as listed in Order 
 Docket UW-161155 – General Rate Case 
 
Dear Mr. King:   
 
Commission Staff reviewed the compliance filing of Iliad Water Company, LLC dated May 9, 
2017. Staff review of the order noted that the Company was to add the 13 water systems to its 
current tariff within 60 days of that filing becoming effective. The Company made the filing 
within the time line under Docket UW-170351. Staff requested the Company provide documents 
to establish ownership of the 13 water systems and a copy of the customer notice stating the water 
systems were transferred, and that Iliad Water Company, LLC, was a regulated water company. 
The Company replied with a copy of the bill of sale for the 13 water systems and a copy of the 
customer notice about the transfer and merger.  
 
Staff believes that the filing fully complies with the Commission’s Order 02, paragraph (3) of 
Docket UW-161155, entered March 9, 2017. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jim Ward, Lead Staff 


